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Dear Mr. Jeremy Wates 

   The Ministry of Environmental Protection of Ukraine presents its compliments to the Secretariat of the Aarhus Convention and has the honor to inform of the progress considering the decree of the Cabinet of Ministers of Ukraine "On public participation". 

   First of all it is necessary to mention that Ministry has previously obtained two versions of the draft regulation on public participation. With the view of optimization of the final single draft the enlarged meeting took place in the Ministry of Environmental Protection of Ukraine. The meeting consisted out of 20 representatives of the Ministry and its subordinate bodies. Due to the complicated nature of the legislative alterations the meeting decided to create the Working group. The aim of the working group is to deliver the renewed and supplemented draft legislation on  public participation and to facilitate the further consent procedure according to the national legislation.

  We would like to assure you that the Ministry will communicate the renewed draft legislation to the Secretariat as soon as there is a progress but meantime we would also like to ask the Secretariat to inform the Ukrainian Party about the results of the 27th Compliance Committee meeting. 

  The Ministry of Environmental Protection of Ukraine avails itself of this opportunity to renew to the Secretary of the Aarhus Convention and personally You, Mr. Jeremy Wates, the assurance of its highest consideration.

Roman Shakhmatenko 

